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• The students and staff in grades 3-5 have been very busy taking the M-
STEP since April 7th.  We will be done with testing on May 8th!!!   

• Kindergarten round-up went very well on April 16th and the PRE-K GSRP 
round-up on April 30th also was a huge success.   

• Many year-end field trips are planned for the various grade levels.  
Kindergarten visited Ann Arbor Hands-on Museum April 29th, first grade 
visited Imagination Station on May 1st,   Young Five Kindergarten will 
visit Urban Air on May 8th, second grade will visit Indian Creek Zoo on 
May 15th and fourth grade will hold their annual trip to Greenfield 
Village on May 22nd.  A big thank you to the Mason Central PTA for 
supporting the transportation cost for each field trip.   

• Staff appreciation week is May 5th-9th!!!  Staff will have something special 
each day as a token of our appreciation! 

• Congratulations to our county level young author winners:  Olivia 
Brooks – 1 st place informational text(Gr. 1st-2nd), Trevor Gordy – 1 st 
place short story (Gr.1st/2nd), Teagan Redford – 2nd place short story (Gr. 
1st/2nd) and Olivia Kluczynski – 2nd place short story (Gr. 3rd-5th) 

• On May 2nd the entire school participated in a Memorial dedication for 
Mikenna Green (May 2nd was also her birthday).  A memorial bench in 
her name was purchased from donations from the district staff members 
along with new flowers pots and memorial rocks painted by each student 
to surround the bench area.  The bench is placed in front of the school by 
the flagpole – please stop by and see the bench. 

• Here are some year-end dates to note if you would like to attend: 
May 4th – Color Run at 3 pm 
May 9th – Spring Music Concert (Gr. K-5) held at the HS – 1 pm 
May 30th – 4th/5th gr. good-bye dance after school 
June 3rd – Kids appreciation and field day (June 4th rain date) 
June 6th – 5th Grade DARE and Honor program at 8:45 am 
 
Looking forward to the summer break to start on June 7th!!! 
 

 


